
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 15, 2020 
 

Item 16, Report No. 61, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 15, 2020. 
 
 
 

16. NEW BUSINESS – SUPPLEMENTARY TAX BILLS 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward a 
report to the December 15, 2020 Council meeting on options 
available for residents to make payments of supplementary tax bills 
received by them. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor DeFrancesca. 

 
  


